
Please find the attached figures that may assist you in locating 

the pilot test facilities and the water intake system.  The partner 

agencies are open to recommendations on the location of the 

water intake system, whether it should be installed at the mouth 

of Mallard Slough or in an area closer to the pumping plant.  The 
mouth of Mallard Slough may be more representative of the 

fullscale facility and its potential impacts, while a site nearer the 

pumping plant may provide more certainty regarding permitting 

process, schedule, and budget.  Please justify your 

recommendation of the water intake system location in your 

proposal and clearly state your assumptions. 


